Government of Himachal Pradesh
Department of Irrigation and Public Health

No.IPH-A-B(6)-2/2019 Dated: Shimla-171002 29"  Novermber,2019
CORRIGENDUM

Kindly read “IPH Division No.1, Kullu” instead of “IPH
Division, Kullu (Bhunter)” in the Notification issued vide this Department’s

Notification No. IPH-(A)2(B)6-5/2018 dated 28" November, 2019.

By Order

Dr. R.N. Batta

Secretary (IPH) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No. As above Dated: Shimla-2, the 29" November,2019
Copy to the following for information and necessary action:-
The Engineer-in-Chief, IPH Department,Shimla-1
All the Chief Engineer IPH Zone in Himachal Pradesh
All the Superintending Engineers ,IPH Circle in HP.
Concerned officer for strict compliance.
Guard File/personal file. A

(Mahi Pal Verma)
Under Secretary(IPH) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh
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